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Dear Parents, 
We will have a half day this Thursday, with dismissal at 12:15.  Parents are invited to attend our Winter Party at 11:15.  No siblings please.  Please check in through our front office. (  You may sign your child out from the room if you leave before 12:15. (There will be no coyote club offered that day.)

The end of the quarter is Thursday!  I will say that I have been a little bit disappointed by the lack of focus the past couple of weeks as well as the chatting during class. I have had more students losing time during their recess or going to opportunity club for work. We need to keep focused right up until break.  I am hoping we all come back from Winter Break refreshed and ready to get back at it by giving our very best! 
CURRICULUM THIS WEEK

SPALDING/SPELLING – with the short week, we will not have a new list until after the winter break.  
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We will have an in-class Spelling Bee on Thursday morning.  The top 2 winners will earn prizes.  If students want to prep a little, you can quiz them using your yellow parent folder. 
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I am very pleased with our cursive handwriting as a whole!  After the break, all work, including tests, will be completed in cursive.

*Exceptions include math labels, labeling of maps, and writing a single letter for True and False, and multiple choice.
GRAMMAR – we will have a cumulative test on all parts of speech we’ve done up till now on Wednesday.  We are completing a written review beforehand.
MATH – Lessons this week will include lessons 68-70. There will be a Saxon math assessment on Thursday. 
READING – we will read “The Nine Wanderers” and have an open book worksheet on that story.   We will also read the poems “Stopping by Woods on a Snowy Evening” and “’T’was the Night before Christmas”.
December Poem – The December Poem is due Tuesday!! (
Book Logs – Book Logs are due Tuesday!! ( 
	Specials this Week
Mon. –  Day 2: Music – 2:05-3:05
Tues. –   Day 3: Library/Lang. 1:30-2:30
Wed. – Day 4: Technology – 2:05-3:05


	Tests this Week

Tues -  Book Logs and Poems Due!!
Wed – Cumulative Grammar Test
Thurs – Math Test, Spelling Bee in class, Early Release (Spirit shirts are OK today)
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Winter Concert is WEDNESDAY, December 19th! Please be at North Canyon High School. It is a different location than in years past.   (1700 E. Union Hills Drive)  Arrive between 4:45 and 5:00 pm for our concert which begins at 5:15 and should run until 6:15.  You must check in your child at the beginning with me and check them out at the end.  This is for music credit and for safety purposes!  (
Have a wonderful week! (
Mrs. Willis

ashley.willis@valleyacademy.com
